## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571 MINUTES June 16, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:10 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Amanda Cobb, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Jim Munise

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- Charlene emailed secretary's report for May. Accepted as written
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn thanked Amanda for taking a survey at the center as to where they take trash and where they live. Mostly Wareham but some Plymouth, Bourne, Middleboro
- Marilyn reported that she received a notice from Town Hall that info for the annual report due July 29th
- Marilyn requested a meeting with Derek to discuss purchasing ing stickers for the center. Discussion held. Motion and Vote below

## COMMITTEE MOTION AND VOTE

On June 16,2017 the Wareham Recycling Committee voted against the request to require town stickers for customers to enter and to dispose of recyclable materials at the John Dixon Recycling Center, located on Plymouth Road Wareham, MA.

Earl Russell Charlene Price Amanda Cobb AnneMarie Brooks Jennifer Gady, Chairman  Marilyn will apply for another grant and may be eligible for more RDP (Recycling Dividends Program)

 Jennifer was notified by Town Hall that someone wants to join the committee. Discussion held regarding the number of committee members needed

page 2

Jennifer to invite Town management to see the recycling operation

 Jennifer reported that Charlene Price did not renew her appointment to the recycling committee. Vote held to accept such. Unanimous

Meeting adjourned at: approx 6:05

Must Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Scretary